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Gratiot County  

Relay For Life Event...our  

infield campsite!  

Walkers at dusk:  
Bob & Mary Fleming, 
Jon Rhynard,  
Alaina Wills, & Robyn 
Sutherland...the Lumi-
naria ceremonies are 
about to begin!!  
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2010-2011 

leadership  

   AUGUST EVENTS 

August 1st 
PR Committee      8AM 

August 2nd 
Education Committee     9AM 
Nomination Committee               10AM 

August 4th 
Mid Year Committee Chair                10AM 

August 8th 
Golf Committee       8:30AM 

August 9th 
Board of Directors                 8:30AM 

August 12-13th 
Relay For Life in Alma             3:00PM-3:00PM 

August 16th 
MLS Committee @ ICCU                 9AM 

August 17th 
2011 Golf Outing 
@ Pleasant Hills Golf Course 
*Association Office will be closed                         All Day 

August 19th 
Nomination Committee        9AM 

August 25th 
Nomination Committee                   9AM 

August 30th 
MLS Committee                   9AM 

August 31st 
Finance Committee        8:30AM 
 
 



WELCOME ABOARD 
A warm welcome to our New Members 

Rebecca Wiles Board Staff-Technology Coordinator 

  Returning Members: 

Jon Rhynard            Century 21 Lee/Mac 

June Bonstelle   Central Real Estate  

SALES COMPARISONS 

   July 2010  July 2011 

Units Sold       79                76       

Average Sale $84,879  $79,103 

Total   $6,705,450           $6,011,900 



CMAR Classes online: 

http://cmiar.theceshop.com  

 JUST FOR LAUGHS 

WALL LICENSE LEGISLATION  

The Senate has passed legislation eliminating the 

requirement for Wall Licenses. Representative 

Nancy Jenkins (R -Dover Twp) sponsored House 

Bill 4113, which is the next step in the  

progression of licensing standards and keeping 

up with todayôs technology. 

Currently, the Occupational Code requires a real 

estate broker to display his or her broker's  

license and the license of each real estate  

salesperson that he or she employs. Nowadays, 

people will rarely go into an office off the street 

to verify that their broker or agent is licensed.  

The MAR has been working with the Licensing 

and Regulatory Affairs (LARA, formerly DELEG) 

on this issue over the last few years in keeping 

licensing and regulation codes up to date. Pocket 

ID cards are available for all new agents through 

LARA that have their licensing information on the 

card. It is our hope that this change is the first 

step in utilizing technology to streamline  

licensing requirements for all REALTORS®. The 

bill is also on its way to the Governorôs desk for 

his signature. We appreciate the hard work of 

Representative Jenkins for introducing this  

legislation and look forward to seeing this bill  

become law.  

MAR UPDATE  


